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What are you thinking? Not only do we have higher gas prices than many other 

states, you are trying to increase them. Also, the registration fees and licensing fees 

are high enough. No more increases! HB 2025  is absurd.  Do not do this! I'm telling 

all of my friends and keeping track of those who vote for it! Get a clue about the 

people who live in this state and there needs. 


